
This is from an event we did in 2012 “Singing the Psalms”, when we were 
joined by choirs and choral singers from all over the region, including 
some 35 singers from St. Mary’s Cathedral in Newcastle. Paul Hale 
conducted and I played the organ. 
Great to hear a large number of people singing this fine hymn.
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